
From: Dean, Abigail
To: Haniewicz, Melissa
Subject: RE: Cases to close
Date: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 10:45:49 AM

Hi Missy. Yes, all of these cases are closed. The docket # for High Plains appears to be wrong. It
should be RCRA-08-2015-0003.
 
 
Abigail Dean
OECA Lead Region Coordinator
Senior Assistant Regional Counsel | Office of Regional Counsel | Regulatory Enforcement Section
Environmental Protection Agency Region 8|1595 Wynkoop St.|Mail Code: 8ORC-R|Denver, CO 80202
Office: (303) 312-6106
Cell: (720) 498-0326
 

From: Haniewicz, Melissa <Haniewicz.Melissa@epa.gov> 
Sent: Friday, August 28, 2020 11:16 AM
To: Dean, Abigail <Dean.Abigail@epa.gov>
Subject: Cases to close
 
Hi Abby,
 
These showed up as cases that are not yet closed in my tracking system and have you noted as the
attorney on the case. Could you let me know if they are closed?
 
Thanks!
 

  CWA-08-2016-0018 WAGNER CONSTRUCTION - Abby
  CWA-08-2016-0006 DENBURY ONSHORE, LLC - Abby
 SEP RCRA-08-2016-0006 HIGH PLAINS MOTORS, INC. - Abby

 

Missy Haniewicz
Staff Assistant/Regional Hearing Clerk
LGBT Special Emphasis Program Manager
(303) 312-7059
8RC - 6103
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